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Montreal, Friday, February 28th, 2025 

 

ATTENTION TRANSPORT COMPANIES 

 

 

Object: High import volumes at Viau Terminal 

 

Dear partners, 

We wish to inform you that we expect high import volumes at Viau Terminal during the week of 
March 3rd to 7th. To ensure optimal fluidity and help you avoid unnecessary delays, we 
encourage you to schedule your appointments as soon as possible and not wait until the last 
minute to plan your visit(s). 

In addition, as we are committed to delivering an efficient service, we ask that you respect your 
scheduled time slot. This will allow our operations to run at an optimal level to better meet your 
needs. 

Our Customer Experience team is available to assist you in finding a suitable solution. Contact us 
quickly! 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to welcoming you to Viau Terminal. 
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